
James S. Hunt Elementary 

School Advisory Council Meeting 

Wednesday, December 1, 2021  

 2:30pm 

School Media Center/TEAMS 

Minutes 

 

 
I. Call to Order 

Meeting was called to order at 2:32 p.m. 

 

II. Approval of October’s minutes 

October’s minutes were approved.  

 

III. School Improvement Updates 

No new updates. Ms. Smith, SAC Chair, shared that the Mid-Year Reflection will be 

coming soon. 

 

IV. Reports 

 

a. School Resource Officer – Officer Martin 

Shop with a Cop will be held next week. Gift giveaway will be held at Lyons Park 

on Dec. 17th. Time for this event is TBA. Officer Martin worked with Ms. Roberts, 

school counselor on the Angel tree program, identifying 5 students that will 

participate this year. Holiday tips (i.e., locking cars, be careful of your 

surroundings, etc.), were shared as we begin holiday shopping in stores.  

 

b. BTU – Mrs. Coldros 

     No updates at this time. 

 

 

V. Principal’s Report  

a. SAC funds – SAC members were reminded that SAC controls the following funds: 

Accountability and School Recognition. The following is available in those funds: 

Accountability: $2628.63 and School Recognition: 2279.00. These funds roll over 

year to year.  

 

Ms. Amaker reviewed school goals which includes increasing proficiency of Tier 

1 instruction by attaining 438 points on the FSA. Ms. Amaker also shared that 

there were no new updates regarding the remodeling of the Media Center, 

however workers have started laying new cable to improve school’s internet. This 

is part of the SMART Bond funds given to the school. Additionally, a new 

camera/panic button system has been installed.  

 



Various private aftercare programs will begin presenting to the SAC committee, 

starting in January. Committee members were given the opportunity to ask any 

questions. Questions included would committee members have an opportunity to 

see these programs in action and if we’re not pleased with the private aftercare 

chosen, would we be able to switch back? We will be able to visit schools offering 

interested aftercare programs, and if we are not pleased with a chosen aftercare, 

we could switch back to the school’s sponsored aftercare program, however we 

would have to provide the same services that the private aftercare provided.  

 

VI. Unfinished Business 

No unfinished business at this time.  

 

VII. New Business 

a. Student Incentives-Mrs. Roberts 

Ms. Smith shared that although we approved to purchase incentives for Student of 

the Month, we can not use those allotted funds on food. Mrs. Roberts shared that 

the incentives will be tangible items from the company Positive Promotions.  

 

VIII. Announcements 

• 2 Paraprofessional positions are open.  

• Field Day volunteers are needed. 

• Current school aftercare program is hiring. 

 

IX. Adjournment 

Meeting adjourned at 3:00 p.m. 

 


